
From: Dan Rogers 

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 9:57 AM 

To: Paul Milley;
northinfo;

Subject: Re: Southern Gulf Islands Coalition 

 

Paul.   If you'd like my perspective on this material I'd be happy to talk to you.   I am on a few 

days off so if you'd like to suggest a time please do.   And I'd be interested in your perception of 

an "authoritarian style" given 3 plus years of community consultation and more to come.    

 

Dan 

 

 

Get Outlook for Android  

 

 

From: Paul Milley <psmilley47@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022, 9:24 a.m. 

To:

drogers@islandstrust.bc.ca <drogers@islandstrust.bc.ca>; 

northinfo@islandstrust.bc.ca <northinfo@islandstrust.bc.ca>;

 

Subject: Southern Gulf Islands Coalition 

 

We just became aware of this organization. This link will take you to the website which indicates 

a broader application of the authoritarian style we are seeing with the shoreline protection 

proposal for Keats Island. 

https://aka.ms/AAb9ysg
mailto:psmilley47@gmail.com


This feels very uncomfortable. 

Please have a look. 

Paul 

 

https://www.southerngulfislandscoalition.org/ 

 

https://www.southerngulfislandscoalition.org/

